

## **SUMMARY OF TRANSPORTATION BOARD ACTION**

Subject:

Paul Rizzo Conference Center at Meadowmont-SUP Modification

**Meeting Date:** 

May 7, 2002

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 9-0 to recommend that the

Council approve Resolution A with the following modification:

• Parking should be limited to 162 spaces.

Vote:

9-0

Aye: Cianciolo, Lathrop, Schroeder, Sayle, Neville, Howe,

Hintz, Hampton, Dobbins

Nay: None

Prepared by:

Loren Hintz Chair, Chapel Hill Transportation Board

David Bonk, Senior Transportation Planner, Staff